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To,

Diya India Foundation
506, Ansal Majestic Tower
G Block, Vikas Puri

New Delhi- 110088

Subject: Letter of Appreciation for your efforts towards this kind & benevolent act.

Dear Sir & Madam,

Greetings from Department of Pediatric Cardiac Sciences, Sir Ganga Ram Hospital.

We are writing to express our deepest thanks to Diya India Foundation and its supporters for helping to
arrange the necessary funds for the Patient Ayat Fatima who was suffering from Congenital Heart disease
and requiring treatment. She was admitted on 03.12.2018 and underwent (PDA device closure) on
04.12.2018. She has been discharged in stable Condition. It was a significant contribution to bridge the

gap between the fortunate and the less fortunate to have such high end medical treatment.

We cherish your support and hope to continue the long term association with your organization.

Thanks & regards
aradal
ot dyl Agarwal
Dy, MITLME T2 diclosy)
o P ist
S pt Fetlat ™ L crences
Consvet= 7 svie Cargial e -
- r padiatric b .w Delhi
. 4z, of Pedie : ew Dein
| DeRl: e Ram Hcspnta:, ne
- giy Gange Mo, 1 D2
Dr. Mridu P ome Rean N

Consultan}t Pediatric Cardiologist
Dept. of Pediatric Cardiac Sciences,
Sir Ganga Ram Hospital

Sir Ganga Ram Hospital Marg, Rajinder Nagar, New Delhi 110060, INDIA
Phones : +91-11-25750000, 42254000 Fax : +91-11-25861002 Email : gangaram@sgrh.com Wehbsite : www.sgrh.com
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